
 

 CONSUMER MOTOR VEHICLE RECOVERY CORPORATION  

NOTICE TO CONSUMERS  
You may be eligible to receive a payment from the Consumer Motor Vehicle 

Recovery Fund if (1) you purchased or leased a motor vehicle from a licensed 

dealer (or lessor‐retailer), or consigned your vehicle to a licensed dealer for sale, 

and (2) you have a claim for the loss of money that arose after July 1, 2008, 

resulting from the dealer’s failure to do any of the following:  

  

 Transfer your license or registration fees to DMV. 

 

 Pay you the agreed upon amount after the consignment sale of your vehicle. 

 

 Pay off the agreed upon amount for your trade‐in vehicle when you 

purchased or leased your car. 

 

 Provide good title, free of any lien or other claim. 

 

 Pay third parties for insurance, service contracts, or goods or services 

purchased through the dealer. 

 

The application must be filed within one year of the date upon which the dealer or 

lessor-retailer ceased selling or leasing motor vehicles to the general public or 

became subject to a petition in bankruptcy.  Late claims are not eligible for 

payment. 

If you think you may have an eligible claim, complete the Consumer Motor 

Vehicle Recovery Fund Claim Form and return it with copies of the requested 

documents that support your claim to the address provided in the Claim Form. Do 

not send your completed claim form by e‐mail. Claim forms received by e‐mail 

will not be processed. 


